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An Eye Camp at AVG, Coimbatore 

The Lotus Eye Care Hospital of Coimbatore gave an opportunity to one and all at the 
Gurukulam to have their eyesight and general eye health checked. A team of doctors led 
by Mr. Venkatramani, Marketing Manager set up their testing equipment at the Gurukulam 
on the morning of September 28, 2010, and worked throughout the day to ensure that all 
those who had requested received the eye-test. 

All those who came for the check up, were given a series of eye-examinations.  In the 
case of those who needed further examination or treatment, the Hospital staff gave the 
necessary recommendations. 

The staff from the clinic was courteous and thorough in the testing. The Gurukulam 
members selected for detailed testing and treatment were sent to their hospital on Sunday 
October 3.  The Hospital was kind enough to organize transport to and from Coimbatore. 

In recognition of the services of the staff of the Lotus Eye Care Hospital, Coimbatore, Sri 
Swami Sakshatkritanandaji gifted selected books of Pujya Swamiji to every one of them. 




